
~ PACIFIC AIR EXPRESS 

19 August 2013 

Ms. Marlene Tucker 
Executive Director 
International Air Services Commission 
PO Box 630 
Canberra ACT 2601 

Dear Ms. Tucker, 

Application for Renewal- Determination [2009] IASC 118 

We refer to your letter dated 12 August 2013 inviting Pacific Air Express to express 
its interest in the renewal of Determinations which will expire within the next twelve 
months. 

Pacific Air Express seeks the renewal of Determination [2009] IASC 118 (as varied 
by [2010] IASC 211) which allocates 17.5 tonnes per week of freight capacity on the 
Vanuatu route. 

We request renewal of this Determination for a further ten years from 12 August 
2014. 

We would be pleased to provide any further information in support of this application 
if requested. 
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